
June 1, 2021

Hugh Nathanial Halpern, Director
U.S. Government Publishing Office
732 North Capitol Street, NW
Washington, DC 20401

Dear Director Halpern,

As the outgoing Chair of the Depository Library Council it is my duty to report to you that there are
no formal recommendations or commendations resulting from the Spring 2021 Depository Library
Council meeting. However, the new Chair of Council, Will Stringfellow, will be working on
establishing a working group to investigate ongoing needs and support as well as long-term
implications for depository libraries in the aftermath of the COVID-19 pandemic.

As I have finished my term on Council, please direct any questions or concerns to Will
Stringfellow, current Chair of the Depository Library Council.

Sincerely,

Alicia Kubas
ALICIA KUBAS
Past-Chair, Depository Library Council

Cc: Laurie B. Hall, Superintendent of Documents
Cc: Will Stringfellow, Chair of the Depository Library Council
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